
 

Mike Harris 
13 Lullington Avenue 

Hove 
East Sussex 

BN3 7EQ 
Tel: 07826 316065 

E-mail: whimesy@gmail.com 

 
12th May 2010 
 
Dear Sussex Squash Coaches 
 
My name is Mike Harris; I’m the Head Coach at West Worthing and recently became part of the 
Sussex Squash Development Team. On behalf of the team, I’m writing to invite you to attend 
the 1st Sussex Squash Forum on Sunday 6th June 2010 at Coral Health & Fitness,  
10.00am–1.00pm.  
 
There are many reasons for the forum: 

 Coaches Working Together 

 Coach Workshops (improve coaching knowledge)    

 Increase Participation 

 Girls and Women in Squash 

 Player Pathway 

 Funding Opportunities 

 Introduce and Increase the knowledge of Racketball  

 Your Ideas and Experiences 
 
We have coaches with years of experience, parents and volunteers who have given up there 
valuable time to help young athletes at their clubs, organisations who have the knowledge and 
advice to help us access funding and so I strongly believe that we should work together to 
create a successful and sustainable programme for squash in Sussex.  
 
If you are able to give up your some of your valuable time and attend please will you e-mail me 
at whimesy@gmail.com or call on 07826 316065.  
 
I look forward to meeting you on Sunday 6th June 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Mike Harris 
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